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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 10:05 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Pennichuck increased rates

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-073, Pennichuck Water
Works.

--Kim

Original Message
From: J Senthilnathan [mailto:jsenthilnathan©yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, September 06, 2008 5:30 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Pennichuck increased rates

Hi,

I strongly oppose Pennichuck’s petition to increase water rates for Nashua residents. The proposed
increase of more than 25% is too steep and will adversely affect residents who are already suffering
under the bruised economy. I request that the rate increase be denied by the government.

Thanks and regards,

J Senthilnathan.
Resident - Nashua.

9/8/2008


